
 

 

 

Welcome to our Junior Soccer Winter 2022 season! 

We want to thank everyone for registering for this season! We have a lot of new families joining 

the competition, so we wanted to highlight some general housekeeping. 

 

Each team is allowed two coaches (one on the bench and one on the court). We provide yellow 

vests at the front counter, so our umpires know who the coaches are. Can all coaches please 

wear the vest on the court and return them to the front counter after the game.  

All games are 2 x 15 minute halves. We had a glitch in the setup of system in round 1 and the 

games that were played were 2 x 19 minutes. This will be rectified for round 2 and we apologies 

for any confusion.  

Player benches are for coaches and players ONLY, all spectators must watch from around the 

rink. Drink bottles are not to be placed on the edge of the players bench and players are to sub 

from the gates provided. Gates are to be closed between substitutions. 

Our player sign in screen will be operational from this week, please make sure all players sign in 

prior to the start of their game. 

 

Thank you once again and we look forward to seeing you again Thursday night! 

 

Matt, Brendan, Ryan & Amy 

S34 Admin. 

 


